
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

                 
                Thursday 7th July 2022 
 
                 Dear Parents/Carers 
 

As the end of summer term is fast approaching, we are looking forward to next year and your child’s 
transition to Cypress Upper. We understand that this will be a big step for our Year 2 children so we 
are looking to make the change as smooth as possible for your child.  
 
As part of our transition activities, we would like to welcome you to the Upper School on Thursday 
14th July 2022 for a parent ‘Meet the Teacher’ event. This is an opportunity to meet the class teacher, 
see the classroom and to ask any questions that you may have. This will begin in the hall with a short 
presentation, and then a tour around the Upper School led by your child’s class teacher. The group will 
then head back to your child’s classroom where you may ask further questions. The session will begin 
in the hall at 5pm promptly. 
 
The table below shows the name of your child’s current class, their new class name and their new 
teacher for September.  
 

Y2 Class (2021-22) Y3 Class teacher New Class name (2022-23) 

Violet Mrs Rose Cedar 

Turquoise Mrs O’Connor/Ms Sterling Holly 

Ruby Miss Khatun Birch 

 
If you would like to attend please return the slip attached to your child’s teacher.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you at Cypress Upper. 
 
 

                  Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
                    
       Mrs N. Carpenter 

Head of School (Upper) 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

I would like to attend the ‘Meet the Teacher event. 

 

Parents of (child’s name)________________________________________ 

 

Class: ____________________________________ 


